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OPEN HOUSE FOR PUBLIC HOUSING
PHASE 2 REDEVELOPMENT

Beloit, Wisconsin (June 21, 2012) – On Wednesday, June 27, between 2:00 p.m. and

4:30 p.m., the Beloit Housing Authority will host an informal viewing of the Public Housing,

Phase 2 Redevelopment project. The tours will take place at 840 Fifth Street, Units 8 & 9, Beloit,

Wisconsin 53511.

The Phase 2 construction project consisted of 16 single family homes, 9 townhomes, and

the new 41 unit Parker Bluff building. Housing Authority staff members will be present to give

tours and answer questions. Tenants will begin to move into the completed units on Friday, June

29, 2012, and the entire project is expected to be completed by September of 2012.
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